
TELECONFERENCE MEETING NOTICE 
REPLACING THE  

REGULAR TOWN BOARD MEETING 
TUESDAY, MAY 12, 2020 

AT 5:00 P.M. 
Allowed under the Executive Order No. 2020-07 & 2020-10 

(COVID-19 Executive Order No. 5 & 8) and signed by Governor Pritzker. 
 

TOWN HALL MEETING ROOM – FIRST FLOOR 
Joliet Township Office Building 

175 West Jefferson Street 
Joliet, IL 60432 

 
 

Entrance to the Meeting Room:  located at the north end of the building, via the 
stairway adjacent to the parking lot. 
 

Handicap Accessible:  Parking located at the north end of the parking lot and access 
to the building via a ramp located at the north end of the parking lot. 
 
 

 
BETH ANN MAY, CLERK 

Additional Information: 
815-726-5239     clerk@joliettownship.net 

This meeting is being conducted telephonically or electronically pursuant to the 
Executive Order 2020-07 & 2020-10 signed by Governor Pritzker and guidance provided 
by Legal Counsel.  More importantly, based on what we know now about the Coronavirus 
Pandemic and prudent precautions as a result thereof, it is being conducted in a way to 
provide the maximum amount of protection to our Board, Staff and the Community.  We 
apologize for any inconvenience to anyone, but we ask your understanding and 
compliance temporarily.  The Town Hall meeting room will be open for a total of 10 
people, including any officials or staff present.  A person unable to attend the meeting in-
person and desiring to make public comment may email their public comment to 
clerk@joliettownship.net by 4:00 p.m. on the day of the Board Meeting. Public 
Comments received by email will be read during the public comment section and will be 
noted in the meeting minutes.  Members of the public may also participate via the 
telephone conference call by calling 1-425-436-6383 and enter access code 681136.   
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